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DELETION OF PHARMACEUTICAL BENEFIT ITEMS 

EFFECTIVE 01 JUNE 2020  

 

Following is the advice of the Pharmaceutical Benefits Advisory Committee concerning the 

deletion of items from the declaration under subsections 85(2) and 85(2A) of the National 

Health Act 1953, with effect from the above date. 

 

Item  PBAC Advice 

 

Oxytocin  The sponsor has requested the deletion of Oxytocin Sandoz® from the 
PBS because the product is being discontinued. 
 
This is the only oxytocin product listed on the PBS, it is listed on the 
Prescriber Bag schedule, and there are other oxytocin products on the 
ARTG. 
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